St. Petersburg Academy of Investigative Committee holds open day

The Saint Petersburg Academy of the Investigative Committee is holding an open day on 18
February 2017.

The applicants will be able to meet the administration of the Academy, admission committee, to ask
questions and get answers. They will also get the chance to learn about up-to-date educational
programs in the Academy; passing grades in 2017; rules and features of admittance and studying;
preparation for taking entrance exams; features of studying; further prospects for students and
graduates.

The program of the open day will be available on the website of the Saint Petersburg Academy of
the Investigative Committee at http://www.skspba.ru/ and on the Academy’s official page in a social

network https://vk.com/skspba.
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Venue: Saint Petersbur, 11" liniya Vasilyevskogo ostrova, 18. The event will start at 3 PM.
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